

Myrtle Beach Middle School 3101 North Oak Street Myrtle Beach, SC 29577

Telephone: 843-448-3932 Fax: 843-839-0985

Providing Timely Responses for Parent Suggestions

- 1. The Myrtle Beach Middle school newsletter is sent home each week via email. Included in each newsletter is a solicitation for feedback to be given to the school administration and for parents to complete the online Title I survey.
- 2. Parents may contact the administrator by email, phone or in writing with suggestions or comments.
- 3. Teachers are encouraged to share any comments or concerns from parents or community members with the school administrators.
- 4. Links are provided on the school website to provide easy access for parents and community members who are interested in sharing comments or concerns with school administration.
- 5. Phone calls to the school by parents are returned within 24 hours.
- 6. Forms are included in the Title I binder for parents/community members to provide feedback/suggestions. The form indicates that school administration will be in contact within 24 hours.

Myrtle Beach Middle is a Title I School